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24 May 2023 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 6 Wagamama’s Experience 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
As part of our Saltergate 500, in Year 6 we included ‘Visit a restaurant’. Therefore, we have arranged a very 
exciting trip to Wagamama restaurant on Tuesday 20th June 2023. 
 
As part of the trip, we’ll be taking part in workshops within the restaurant covering areas such as a tour of 
the kitchen, a chance to do some practical kitchen preparations as well as some food related games. 
 
We’ll be staying for lunch after the workshop and eating a meal from their children’s menu. The cost of this 
trip has been included in the £20 already requested in the Year 6 Leavers events letter.  This payment has 
been set up on ParentPay to make the payment process as easy as possible. Any outstanding payments need 
to be made by midday on Thursday 25th May 2023 please. 
 
Please complete the permission form here no later than Monday 12th June 2023, detailing your child’s choice 
of meal. 
 
Thank you 
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs Linfoot, Mrs Pierce, Mrs Lovatt, Mrs Botterill and Mr Baranyai 
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